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Ambiguous Name Detected 

WinSales Version: 3.x, 4.x

Revised: 12/14/99

Eliminating the Macro Errors in Office 97 or 2000

When you attempt to merge from WinSales and receive a Microsoft Word error on an Ambiguous Name Detected on the TMPDDE macro you need to perform the following operation:

· In MS Word select Macro from the Tools menu, and then choose Macros.

· This will show you a list of the Macros in MS Word.

· Select the TMPDDE macro, and choose DELETE.

· Close MS Word and test the merge from WinSales again.

This problem is caused by attempting to merge a document that is an older version of Microsoft Word.  What happens when you attempt to merge a Word 6.0 form letter in Office97 is Word thinks the merge information in your WinSales form letters are Macros.  Once the macro is created no other WinSales merges will work on that machine.  Deleting the TMPDDE Macro solves the problem.  

If you attempt to merge another Word 6.0 document the macro would be created again and you would need to repeat the steps above and convert the letters to be Office97 form letters.

Final Solution:  If you do find any macros in Word close the program and go to Windows Explorer.  Go to Tools + Find + Files or Folders and search your entire C drive for the file NORMAL.DOT.  Delete that file.  Go back and reopen MS Word (which will recreate the NORMAL.DOT) and retry the merge from WinSales.  Some macros are stored in the NORMAL.DOT, which is your blank document template in Word.
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